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òI am risen  and I am always with you. Alleluia.ó 

Easter 2022 

Dear Friends and Supporters of St. Nicholaus Childrenôs Center! 

     In my last newsletter for Christmas 2021 I shared with you 

that my daughters and I were planning to visit St. Nicholaus.      

By now more than 

three months have 

passed by since our 

visit. We arrived in 

Tanzania on Holy 

Night but reached 

St. Nicholaus on 

Christmas Day. We went straight to the beach from Bukoba 

Airport where the whole family was gathered and waiting 

for us with Christmas dinner. It was wonderful to be 

reunited with our St. Nicholaus family! 
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    We had a very special gift in our luggage for Christoph. Christoph has cerebral palsy and is not able to sit.   

   A specialist in Germany custom-made a seat for 

him. The specialist took Christophôs measurements 

by giving instructions through a video call. It was 

amazing that this worked out! 

 

    The seat can be adjusted in many ways. We took pictures 

of the seat, then took it apart to fit in the suitcase.    

   In Tanzania we reassembled it and mounted it on 

Christophôs old wheelchair. Finally Christoph is able to 

sit without pain!  

    

   The seat is worth more than US $ 5,000 and we 

received it free of charge! We are so grateful to the 

company for this most wonderful donation! 

 

 

          Christoph sits in his chair like in a Rolls Royce!  
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    For New Year I went with 14 

children and a caregiver to Kigoma at 

Lake Tanganyika which is 300 miles 

away from St. Nicholaus. It was a 10-

hour drive to get there. 

 

     

 

   On the way home we had rain and got 

stuck in the muddy roads. Yes, we were 

ñinò in the road, not ñonò it because the 

muddy ground is able to swallow up people 

and vehicles alike. In Africa every long 

safari on unpaved roads is an adventure 

guaranteed! 

 

 

    However, the trip was worth the adventure. It is a special treat for our kids to go on holiday and most kids 

from St. Nicholaus have been to Kigoma. In July I will take another group of 14 kids. The children themselves 

decided on who should go in 

which group. My suggestion to 

take the boys on one trip and the 

girls on the other trip was rejected 

with great indignation! The kids 

prefer to have a mixture of small 

and big children, girls and boys. 

    

 

 

     

 


